
Church: 1307 17th Ave., Moline, Il 61265  

Mailing Address: 1608 13th Street, Moline, Il 61265 

SACRED HEART CHURCH 

Office: 309-762-2362 ~ Fax: 309-757-5502 

Email: shchurch@sacredheartmoline.org 

Website: www.sacredheartmoline.org 

RECONCILIATION: Saturday: 3:00 to 3:45 p.m. and by appointment. Call the Parish 
Office at (309) 762-2362. (During Lent: Every Wednesday from 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.) 

BAPTISM: Sunday after the 11:00 a.m. Mass. Parents must be registered and active 
parishioners. Baptismal Instruction classes are held on the third Tuesday of the following  
months: March, June, September, January (2017). 

MARRIAGE: Couples should contact the Parish Office at least six (6) months prior to their 
wedding date. 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults): Persons wishing to learn more about the 
Catholic Faith, or to join our Catholic community please call the Parish Center. 

 

 April 24, 2016 
Fifth Sunday of Easter 

PARISH STAFF 
Fr. Mark DeSutter, Pastor 

Fr. Sebastian Tumusiime, Parochial Vicar 
Sister Kathleen Mullin, BVM, Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Patrick Murphy, Deacon 
Ivy Padula, Coordinator of Religious Education 

WEEKEND EUCHARIST 
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 7:00; 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST 
Monday - Friday: 6:30 and 8:30 a.m. 

Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 

HOLYDAY EUCHARIST 
Holy Day Vigil: 5:30 p.m. 

Holy Day: 6:30 & 8:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  
Closed on Saturday and Sunday 

Lee Parish Center 
1608 13th Street, Moline, IL 61265 

TRUSTEES 
Connie Morris                               309-799-5865 
Jim Watson                                  309-721-0554 

PARISH COUNCIL 

Darlene Steffen (Chair)                309-230-3627 

Fr. Mark DeSutter                        309-762-2362 

Jeannine Day                               309-764-2242 

Jack Kearney                               309-797-9013 

Liz Lareau                                   309-797-3702 

Larry Lorensen                            309-762-6218 

Don Lewis                                    309-230-6200 

Denise Maynard                          309-762-3227 

Favi Nache                                  309-230-2254 

Mike Steffen                                 309-235-4804 

Carolyn Wilson                            309-756-7692 



Dear Parishioners, 
Last Saturday I was giving a talk on Eucharist to some parents and children in 
the parish hall who were preparing for First Communion.  I always like to 
speak to the adults as well as the children about the importance of attending 
Mass.  We deal with the question of why we personally feel the need to go to 
Mass. 

One of the points I give everyone to ponder is that we are all needed at parish activities if our 
Christian community is going to be vibrant.  I was fortunate to have an example readily at hand.  I just 
pointed outside to the members of the garden committee who were spreading mulch.  I said that this is 
a perfect illustration of why everyone is needed in the parish community.  Many hands were making light work and there 
was a buoyant spirit as people realized that to spread the mulch was only going to take about an hour since so many helpers 
had come. 

I reminded the parents and second graders that the Liturgy is said to be the work of God.  When we have a full 
church then there is a sense of energy.  We are uplifted by the community being gathered together.  We need each other to 
worship well.  Liturgy is meant to be celebrated in community.   

Many thanks to all who helped spread the wood chips last Saturday because you gave me a living, breathing 
example of what it means to be the Body of Christ.  We are Christôs body and we can do great things together. 

Blessings, 

Fr. Mark 

SUNDAY, April 24, 2016 

Ɂ(ɯÎÐÝÌɯàÖÜɯÈɯÕÌÞɯÊÖÔÔÈÕËÔÌÕÛȯɯÓÖÝÌɯÖÕÌɯÈÕÖÛÏÌÙȭ ɯ Úɯ(ɯÏÈÝÌɯ

ÓÖÝÌËɯàÖÜȮɯÚÖɯàÖÜɯÈÓÚÖɯÚÏÖÜÓËɯÓÖÝÌɯÖÕÌɯÈÕÖÛÏÌÙȭɆɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ).'-ɯƕƗȯƗƘ 

Weekly Budget ééééééééééééééé.$20,115.00 

Apr 11 ð Apr 17.....ééééééééééééé....$14,764.00 

Over/Under                                                            $(5,351.00) 

Year-to-date: 

July 1, 2015 through March, 2016 

Budget: $769,500 ~ Actual: $750,304                Under($19,196) 

It is easy to love someone when they love us back.  But it takes 

courage to love someone when we feel unappreciated, used or 

feel our opinion doesnõt matter.  It takes courage to òlove my 

neighboró when he may be someone I donõt like, someone I 

donõt know or someone who doesnõt look like me.  

Stewardship Of Treasure Pew Pals May Meeting 
Please mark your calendars for the 
next Pew Pal meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, May 3, 2016 in Culemans 
Fellowship Hall. To inquire more 
about this ministry, please contact 
Don Lewis, 309-230-6200. Notice 
something around the property that 
needs the attention of the Pew Pals 
Ministry? Please contact the office to report it and the Pew 
Pals will get right on the job.  

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

SACRED HEART RETIREES  
Last chance to join the Sacred Heart Retirees 
for this season. Please mark your calendar for 
Thursday, May 12, 2016 at 11:30am for 
social time in Culemans Hall, 1400 16th 
Avenue with a Salisbury Steak dinner catered 
by Mulkeyôs Restaurant to be served at 
Noon. Card bingo will follow the meal. 
RESERVATIONS ARE NEEDED AND 
MUST BE RECEIVED BY FRIDAY, MAY 
6, 2016. No reservation will be made 
without prior payment. Cost of the dinner is 
$9.00 and checks should be made payable to 
ñSacred Heart Retireesò.  

Send reservations to:  
Mary Kay Lorensen 

(2608 2nd Street, Moline, IL 61265) 

ANNUAL DIOCESAN APPEAL 
As everyone is well aware we started our Annual Diocesan 
Appeal drive last Sunday.  Our goal is $133,000.  If we do 
not make goal we will have to make up the shortfall out of 
our accounts.  Needless to say this is not the best situation.  
It would be wonderful if we could make goal, pay the 
diocese and use our offertory collections for our needs.  
We are still totaling the first weekôs results and will have a 
report for everyone in the next bulletin.  If you have not 
returned your card please return it as soon as possible.  
Either mail it back or drop it in our regular collection.  The 
finance committee thanks all of you for your support.  Any 
dollars donated to the ADA will not be counted in the 
parishôs ordinary income which helps our bottom line. 


